


LMS and other resources, and collectively these will have a major impact on teaching and learning, as well as 
providing important new tools for accreditation and assessment processes and data analyses. 
 
Spring and Summer 2020 Surveys: 
 
The UAC, working with CETL, IR and other partners, 



excellent annual presentation of your work to the UNE leadership and academic community last fall. I greatly 
look forward to working with you and with our broader community of colleagues at UNE to continue building 
and sustaining an embedded culture of assessment that directly impacts best practices and, most importantly, 
improves overall student success. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joshua W. Hamilton Ph.D. 
Provost & Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


